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JUL .5 1987

Based on conversation with Duane Schuettpelz and yourself, we recommend
chronic toxicity testing of the Freeman Chemical outfall and Village of
Saukville outfall. Duane has designated Bob Masnado of his section to

work with you on the bioassay design details.

We also considered bioaccumulation testing and testing of fish tissue
for tainted taste; but we decided not to recommend these tests at this
time.

Should we pull the general permit at this time? We believe that the
general permit was violated based upon odor that interferred with the
public's rights (NR102.02,1,c). However, since we are no longer
receiving odor complaints downstream, we recommend that they be allowed
to continue discharging while the toxicity testing takes place. If

we have another odor incident or perceive toxicity, than we should order
them to cease their discharge.
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